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Comments: As a long time resident of Spearfish South Dakota I am fully against this idea. This project will not

only ruin the trails that lie in this area but completely destroy the animals' habitats.  This means that the animals

will need to find another area to live in and this will destroy the ecosystem. 

 

Another reason I am against this idea is because of all of the trails that people frequently use year-round. These

trails are used for biking, hiking  and much more.  I love mountain biking in the summer, spring, and fall up in the

big hill area; and XC skiing up there in the winter. 

 

In conclusion I am 100% against this idea and hope you take this to reconsider this plan of not only destroying

our wonderful trails but also destroying the ecosystem that is up there. 


